
 

 

 

Rachel Fletcher, 
Partner, Distribution, 
The Office of Gas and Electricity Markets, 
9 Millbank, 
London, 
SW1P 3GE 
 

 Direct line 01925 846863 
 
Paul.bircham@enwl.co.uk 

 

16 August 2010 

 

Dear Rachel, 

Notice concerning the Proposed Modification of the Standard Licence Conditions of 
Electricity Distribution Licences Under Section 11A(3) of The Electricity Act 1989 

In response to the recent statutory consultation on amending Standard Licence Condition (SLC) 
1.3, SLC50.10, SLC50A.11, by introducing a new SLC13A.5 and SLC13B.6, and adjusting the 
numbers in the conditions from SLC13A.6 and SLC13B.7 onwards and the numbers of parts 
from Part B onwards accordingly, I can confirm that Electricity North West Limited will not be                      
issuing a statutory objection to the changes. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Paul Bircham 
Customer Strategy & Regulation Director 
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